
CVS WEEKLY ROUNDUP
Welcome to the Community Veterans Support's weekly newsletter, where we bring you a complete roundup of the
week's activities. From the latest insights and highlights to exciting developments, we've got everything you
need to stay informed and engaged. Join us as we explore the noteworthy events and updates that shaped our

week!
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Our continued relationship with Fareshare saw us receive our latest
delivery. These deliveries are always a cracking team effort and a great
reminder of how we can make a big difference—promoting sustainability and

helping reduce food waste 🚚

Special Mentions

One of the big highlights was the launch of our brand new website! After
lots of behind-the-scenes work, it’s finally live, and we’re really happy
with how it’s turned out. It’s now easier than ever to find out what we’re

up to, get involved, and stay connected 🖥

👉 Follow this link to visit the website and find out all about us:
https://lnkd.in/eCFkDTB4

Website Launch

After last week’s Wellbeing
Walk was postponed, we were
happy to head out as usual
this week, following the
Torrance & Lennox Forest

Circular. The walk proved a
good challenge, with one or
two scrambles along the way—
nothing the lads haven’t
experienced before during
their time serving! These

walks are always the perfect
chance to reset and enjoy some

mindful time outdoors,
especially with the positive
energy and connection between

the lads 🥾

Wellbeing Walk

We wrapped things up with another fantastic Scoff and Banter.
As always, it brought plenty of laughs, delicious food, and
great conversation. The lads whipped up a cracking Chinese

‘fakeaway’ for everyone, which went down a treat! The evening
never fails to bring people together and set them up for the

weekend ahead 🥡

Scoff & Banter


